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1993 COMMITTEE
| The Committee Members and Office Bearers for 1993 are:

| President Rod Howard (reneral Commitee:
| Vice-Presidents Betty Grant Margaret Rich
Pam Conrow Sue Benson
{reasurer Jocelyn Lloyd Terry Jessop
Secretary Public Officer Michael Moore Philip Sparks
Publicity Officer Tony Mobbs Paul Goodrick

Graeme Stewart

Housing Working Group Convenors:  Sue Benson/Rod Howard
Parks Working Group Convenor: Terry Jessop

BUSH WALKS ON 30TH MAY AT 2p.m.
For some years now the Trust has arranged an annual walk in Beecroft and Chilworth Reserves for
members and friends. This year we are altering the usual format to break the walkers into two groups.
Meet at the comer of York Street and Chilworth Place Beecroft just prior to 2p.m. We expect to
complete both walks by 4p.m.

{ The longer walk led by Fred Waddington will show the extent and nature of the surviving bushland
from Cheltenham Road to Pennant Hills Golf Club on both sides of Devlins Creek.

The shorter walk will be led by Sheila Woods and will concentrate on two areas where bush
regeneration is being carried out by volunteers. You will see how degraded bush can be restored by
careful work and with assistance of council. There are now over fifty groups doing this rewarding
work within Homsby Shire. Sheila has completed the Bush Regeneration Certificate course at Ryde
College of TAFE (formerly Ryde School of Horticulture).

MEMBERSHIP
You are no doubt bored with our continual pleas for membership but we stress the advantages of a
strong Trust membership in maintaining our beleaguered urban amenity.

BEECROFT-CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST INC.
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL

PUAIRIE oniannsmnasm s diams Telephone. i
AATESS . ..ottt
Annual Subscription Family $10.00

Single Adult  $5.00
Post to: The Treasurer, PO BOX 31, Beecroft NSW 2119
Thank you for your support.




DUAL OCCUPANCY

Dual occupancy developments in Hornsby Shire will now be considered under a new council code
which has now been formerly accepted. Our thanks must go to the many people who worked so hard
preparing this code which 1s much stricter in the preservation of our trees and streetscape. Copies of
this code are available from the Council Planning Department.

PLEASE PROTECT OUR EYES

Have vou noticed the growing number of walkers in our district? At all hours of the day and night
there seems to be an active group. However sometimes it 1s rather difficult to walk along our footpaths
as bushes stick out and branches hang low. Please cut them back so that eyes are not at risk,
remembering that walkers range in height from 3' to 6'6". Thank vou.

FOOTPATHS

If any resident of Beecroft or Cheltenham notices pathways which are in poor repair, please notify us
and we will take 1t up with the Shire Council.




